EXHIBIT C

This filing simplifies terms and conditions for customer deposits and interest. Due to changes in state regulations, we are no longer required to pay interest on customer deposits. CenturyLink will discontinue applying interest on deposits held and returned to customers as of August 1, 2016.   Interest will be paid through July 31, 2016 on all deposits currently held.  Customers have been notified of CenturyLink’s intention to discontinue applying interest on deposits. CenturyLink’s current deposit requirements are not changing. The proposed changes governing deposit requirements are for standardization and consistency across CenturyLink‘s Incumbent Local Exchange Carriers.



